11/9/22, 1:29 PM Mail - Leia LaPlace - Outlook

[EXTERNAL MAIL]Variance use for cement block requested by Innovative Asset Group

Debby Babb <debby@coldwellbankervi.com>

Wed 11/9/2022 10:07 AM

To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>;Gregory Richards <gregory.richards@dpnr.vi.gov>

This is something most of us do not want to happen. HC Ruperelli does not even live here anymore and has decided
that a cement company in the heart of Golden Rock within striking distance of a housing project and several
neighborhoods, close to a school, a public health facility, a major intersection for free flowing traffic, a strip Mall, and
several restaurants and businesses will be a good thing, for him at least. The manufacturing of cement blocks comes
with dust pollution, noise pollution, and added traffic of large heavy hauling trucks and flatbeds. This business
belongs in an industrial area not in a vibrant community of families and businesses. That hillside is already an eye sore
to many if not all and to add to the ugliness of our community is shameful .
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